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MONTGOMERY COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management, is saddened to confirm the 5th death 
related to COVID-19 in Montgomery County. He was a man in his 80s, who was a resident of 
The Conservatory at Alden Bridge. This is the 4th death related to the senior living apartment 
complex.    
 
We do have some very good news to report! Our Case #1, who had been in critical condition 
since early March, has been released from the hospital! We are so happy that he is doing well 
and is on the road to recovery. 
 
We can confirm there are now 251 total positive cases of COVID-19, up 6 cases from yesterday. 
Due to the low volume of test results received on the weekends, we will no longer report new 
numbers on Sundays. We are reallocating our staff to mid-week to account for the peak volume 
of test results. We will also be hiring two additional epidemiologists to our team to help with 
the increasing number of positive COVID-19 tests.  
 
Details on Montgomery County cases can be found here: https://mcphd-tx.org/coronavirus-
covid-19/confirmed-cases/. 
 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management updates a dashboard for the cases 
here: https://coronavirus-response-moco.hub.arcgis.com/. 
 
 

      
   
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
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